
 

October 7, 2014 

To: Meg Daly, Chair of ASCC 

From: Janice M. Aski, Chair of ASCC Arts and Humanities Panel 

 

Dear Meg, 

At our meeting on Friday, September 26, 2014 the Arts and Humanities Panel reviewed the proposal to 

modify the Italian minor. The Italian section of the Department of French and Italian would like to raise 

the requirement to obtain a minor from four courses to five. The additional course would be a course 

taught in English offered in the Department of French and Italian, and the course may overlap with the 

GE. The rationale for the change was to add more depth to students’ preparation in culture, history and 

literature by requiring that they explore these topics in their native language.  

The panel understood and agreed with the rationale and proposed revision and voted unanimously to 

approve the change to the Italian minor. 

Respectfully, 

 

Janice M. Aski 


